
 

 

HA-BE continues to grow 
 

The relocation to the new “Plant 2” is running at full speed 

 

 

German politicians take leave 

for the summer break, Italians 

look forward to “Ferragosto” 

and the entire French nation 

packs camping chairs to head 

out to summer resorts, things 

at HA-BE are shifting into turbo 

mode.   

 

In immediate proximity to our 

main production facility, also 

located in Altheim, a new plant 

is being built on an area of 

10,000 m² with a total 

production and storage area of 2,300 m².  

 

In the future, Plant 2 will be the 

annexe to our production line 3 and 

final assembly.  Plant 2 will be 

headed by Mr. Serdar BAYKAN. Mr. 

Oliver Hampe, our head of 

production and project leader, 

planned the relocation meticulously, 

allowing us to move production with 

the least possible production 

downtimes starting on August 1, 

2014 up to completion on 

September 22, 2014. 

 

 

Most of the production transfers will of course be carried out on weekends. We will use 

the vacant space that becomes available due to the move for optimising our process 

flows in the next few months and 

accommodating new machines and 

equipment. For 2015, we have also 

planned to invest in a surface coating 

system.   

 

This will not only considerably increase 

the capacities in our main production 

facility, but also optimise logistical 

processes and operations and expand 

manufacturing technologies.  


